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Cargo Theft Incident Report
Attached is the Information Collection Request (ICR), Cargo Theft Incident Report for revision of a currently approved collection and submission of the Office of Management and Budget (OMB).  The requirements of this collection are prescribed by Public Law 109-177 (H.R. 3199), March 9, 2006, USA Patriot Improvement and Reauthorization Act of 2005 which mandated the Attorney General take the steps necessary to ensure that reports of cargo theft collected by city, county, state, federal, and tribal law enforcement agencies (LEAs) are reflected as a separate category in the UCR System by no later than December 31, 2006.  This form is the means by which UCR Program participating LEAs will report cargo theft incidents to the FBI.

The following documents are contained in this ICR package:


1.  OMB Form 83-I Paperwork Reduction Act Submission

2.  Supporting Statement A and B


3.  Certification Statement


4.  Form used to collect the information


5.  Law or authority mandating the information collection


6.  60-day ICR notice that will be published in the Federal Register


7.  30-day ICR notice that will be published in the Federal Register

If there are any questions concerning this ICR, please contact Ms. Kristi L. Donahue, Federal Bureau of Investigation, Crime Statistics Management Unit, Module E3, 1000 Custer Hollow Road, Clarksburg, West Virginia 26306; telephone:  (304) 625-2972, facsimile:  (304) 625-3566, e-mail: <kldonahue@fbi.gov>.
Thank you
